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NOTE TO: Stephen H. Hanauer, Director, Unresolved Safety Program

FROM: Wm. H. Regan, Jr., Acting Assistant Director for Environmental
Projects and Technology, DSE

SUBJECT: DSE INPUT TO TASK A-9 AND A-11

As discussed with you, we are prepared to provide the necessary input to the
above plans in the areas of value-impact analysis, occupational dose assess-
ment, and environmental impact appraisal. I suggest that the appropriate
DSE staff meet with you and your task managers to discuss the desired input
in more detail. Please give me a call so that we can arrange a mutually

convenient time.
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Wm. H. Regan, Jr., Afting Assistant Director

for Environmental Projects and Technology
Division of Site Safety and
Environmental Analysis

cc: D. R. Muller
W. E. Kreger
T. D. Murphy
B. J. Youngblood
D. ¥. Sells
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